
~NEW PARISHIONERS~  
Welcome to Saint Olaf parish.  We are happy 
to have you.  Please stop at the office, Monday 
through Thursday from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm to 
register with the parish or fill out a registra-
tion form located in the vestibule of the 
Church and drop it in the collection basket. 

Deadline for Bulletin News :  Monday by noon      
You can email your bulletin news to cindy@saintolaf.net or drop it at the parish offices. 

Mission Statement  
 Saint Olaf parish is a Catholic community 
committed in faith to witness the good news of 
Christ in our daily lives. 
 In order to build the kingdom of God on 
earth, we gather to worship, educate, serve and 
grow in God’s love. 

Sacrament of Eucharist 
Saturday  8:00 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. & 11:30 a.m. 
   4:00 p.m. Filipino Mass (chapel) 

Weekdays  Times and intentions 
    listed inside bulletin 
Holy Days  9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Sacrament of Penance 
Saturday  4:15 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  (church)

   or by appointment 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Contact Father Rene 3 months prior to baptism.  
Parents desiring baptism of their children are   
expected to be registered in the parish and to have 
completed the baptism preparation class.   
For Baptismal class information, contact Father 
Rene at the church office. 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Couples anticipating marriage are expected to 
contact Father Rodillas at least four months in 
advance.  Preparation and instruction are          
required. 

Pastor 
Reverend Reynato Rodillas 

Deacon 
Deacon Scott Dodge 

276 East 1700 South, Bountiful, Utah  84010 
Web page  -  http://www.stolafut.org 

e-mail  -  office@stolafut.org 
Facebook page-www.Facebook.com/StOlafUT 

July 31, 2016 
Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Parish Office   295- 3621 
Office Hours :     9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Mon-Thurs 
Marcie Downs - Administrative Assistant 
Heather Bonn-Religious Ed. Coordinator 
Cindy Wilson - Secretary 
Tom Shoemaker - McNamara Center Manager 

 

School Staff  295 -5341 
Office Hours :  Call for summer hours  

www.stolafs.org 

Laurie Jacobs - Principal 
Jill Moffat - Secretary 
1793 South Orchard Drive, Bountiful 
 

Council of Women 
Co-President :   Emily Craven 801-631-4738 
    emilycraven0241@gmail.com 

Co-President:   Tammy Willhard 801-936-2526 
    willhard@gmail.com 

Knights of Columbus  
Council # 5502 
Grand Knight :  Paul Tinker  

    kofc5502@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary :  Wayne Welninski  
 
Pastoral Council 
President :   Joe Bouley 801-309-9149 

Vice President :  Shaun Hale 
Recording Secretary :  Cristal VanDongen 
 
 

Ladies of Charity  801-698-9364 
President :                                Pat Droubay  
Youth Group Services 801-518-2566 
Coordinators:   Krista Smith 
    ktek4smith@msn.com 
    Andrea Rogers Niederhauser 
    clubnieder1@gmail.com 



Saint Olaf Catholic Church Bountiful, Utah 

Readings for the Week of July 31, 2016 
Sunday: Ecc 1:2; 2:21-23 / Col 3:1-5, 9-11 / Lk 12:13-21 
Monday: Jer 28:1-17 / Mt 14:13-21 
Tuesday: Jer 30:1-2, 12-15, 18-22 / Mt 14:22-36 
Wednesday: Jer 31:1-7 / Mt 15:21-28 
Thursday: Jer 31:31-34 / Mt 16:13-23 
Friday: Nah 2:1, 3; 3:1-3, 6-7 / Mt 16:24-28 
Saturday: Dan 7:9-10, 13-14 / 2 Pet 1:16-19 / Lk 9:28b-36 
Next Sunday: Wis 18:6-9 / Heb 11:1-2, 8-19 / Lk 12:32-48 

Altar Servers for  
August 6th & 7th 

5:30 P.M. 9:00 A.M. 11:30 A.M. 

Stockton Goodin Max Keith Gigi Perez 

Dylan Goodin Madeleine Keith Nico Perez 

   

The Rosary will be recited at 8:30 a.m. next 
Sunday, August 7th by Council of Women 
members.  Everyone is invited to participate. 

Saint	Olaf	has	a	prayer	group	that	meets	every	

Monday	morning	from	9:00-10:00	a.m.	in	the			

rectory	chapel.		The	prayer	group	would	like	to	

invite	you	to	join	them	in	prayer.	

AUGUST YOUTH GROUP CALENDAR 
All parishioners & students 12 yrs. & older are 
invited to attend our activities!! 
Sat 8/27 7AM YG 2nd annual 5K Fun Run/
Walk.  Please support this fundraiser for our 
youth.  They are raising money to attend the 
Steubenville Youth Conference in San Diego, Summer 2017! 
If you have any questions regarding the youth group or wish to 
attend any of the events, please contact Krista Smith at 
ktek4smith@msn.com /801-518-2566 or Andrea  Rogers     
Niederhauser, clubnieder1@gmail.com, 801-243-0821. 

Weekday Masses are celebrated in the Rectory 
Chapel located at 276 East 1700 South, Bountiful 

SUNDAY, July 31st 
       9:00  AM          No Mass intention      
 11:30   AM        For the community of Saint Olaf 
 4:00 PM Ann Shusterman/Paula Kenney 
MONDAY, August 1st  
 8:00 AM Ann Shusterman/Paula Kenney  
TUESDAY, August 2nd 
 8:00 AM           Veronica Markisich~birthday blessings / 
  Carl & Margaret Leuschner  
WEDNESDAY, August 3rd 
 8:00 AM         †    Jean Crews/Byrne family             
THURSDAY, August 4th 
 8:00 AM        † Leo Miltner/Eleanor Miltner   
FRIDAY, August 5th 
        6:15  PM          No Mass intention  
SATURDAY, August 6th 
       8:00 AM           No Mass intention 
 5:30 PM        †  Steven Miller/Mary Miller 
SUNDAY, August 7th 
       9:00  AM        For the faithful of Saint Olaf parish 
    11:30  AM          † For all deceased members of Knights of  
  Columbus  Group 5502/Bill Bradwisch  
        4:00 PM Ann Shusterman/Paula Kenney    

Prayer for a New Bishop 
Almighty God, Eternal shepherd and guide.  In your love for us, Grant 
to the Diocese of Salt Lake City a shepherd who will lead us to be 
Christ’s heart of mercy, Voice of hope, and hands of justice.  Help him 
to fill our minds and hearts with the truth of the Gospel, the power of 
the sacraments, and the desire to build up your holy Church.  We ask 
this through Christ our Lord. Amen. 

SACRED HEART DEVOTION 
On Friday, August 5, 2016, Father Rene will be    
holding Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in the 
chapel from 5:00 a.m. until 6:00 p.m., followed 
immediately by Benediction and Mass.  There is a 

sign up sheet in the vestibule of the church for Adoration times.  
Everyone is invited to attend. 

Saint Olaf’s Youth Group 2nd Annual 5K Fun Run/Walk 
August 27, 2016 Begins at 7:00 a.m. on the School 

Grounds (RAIN OR SHINE) 
6:00-6:45 a.m. Registration 

Music, drawings, fun people & good times to be had by ALL! 
Please come out and support our Youth Group & our Parish. 
All proceeds will go towards travel expenses for the       
Steubenville Religious Retreat, San Diego, CA, Summer 2017 
Cost is $20 for adults, 18 yrs & older, $15 for kids or $50 for a 
family of 4 (2 adults & 2 kids) 
We will be selling tickets after Masses during the weeks of 
Aug. 6, 13 & 20, or you can go to Active.com to register on line.  
Search Saint Olaf Youth Group 5K.  For any questions, or to 
volunteer, please contact Krista Smith at 801-518-2566 or by 
email at ktek4smith@msn.com or Andrea  Rogers Niederhauser, 
clubnieder1@gmail.com, 801-243-0821. 

 
 
 

Saint Olaf Oktoberfest 
Saturday Sept. 24th! 

RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS 
Your donation works for aging religious.  “I read that roughly 
95 percent of donations to the Retirement Fund for Religious aid 
senior religious,” a donor writes.  “That’s wonderful when we 
truly want our donations to work.”  Your gift works for elderly 
religious by helping to furnish medications, nursing care, and 
more.  Please support next week’s collection for the Retirement 
Fund for Religious, and give to those who have given a lifetime. 



Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  July 31, 2016 

PRAYER LIST 
We pray for healing for the members of 
our community, especially: 
Cissi Edwards  Julie Witbeck 
Scott Posselli  Eileen Baker 
Silvia Best  Rudy Ramirez 
Gary Parkin  Teresa Baker Evans   
Anna Erickson  Wally Willhard  
Gordon Schuh  Isabel Harding 
Cecilia Adelhardt Mary McArthur 
Ken Mounteer  Bette Singler 
Anthony Macklyn Coleman Nocks 
Leslie Mower  Norbert Cunningham 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
To add a name to our prayer list, please stop by or call the   
Parish Office and give the name.  These names will be printed in 
our bulletin for four weeks but you are welcome to call and   
extend the time if you wish.  We ask that our faith community 
keep these persons and families in their prayers. 

CLEANING TEAM SCHEDULE 
Team 4 will be cleaning the church for the August 6th/7th 
weekend. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BINGO 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for their next BINGO 
and food night on Friday, August 12th from 7:00-9:00 p.m. 
in the McNamara Center. Everyone is invited.  Come and 
join the fun!!  $8 for a 1/2 sheet & $15 for a whole sheet or 
receive $1 off with a canned food donation.   

Baptism Preparation Class 
Saint Olaf will hold the next baptism        
preparation class for parents and godparents 
on Wednesday, August 3rd, if we have people 
registered to attend.  If you are a parent, you 

will need to meet with Father Rene 3 months before the 
baptism, fill out a baptismal registration form and call 
the office to sign-up before the class.  If you will be a 
godparent, you just need to call the office to sign-up.  
You MUST sign up so we know to have someone     
available to teach the class.  The office phone # is     
801-295-3621. 

 SCHOOL	NEWS…..	

Saint	Olaf	Catholic	School	prides	itself	in	

forming	our	students	Responsibly,															

Intellectually,	Spiritually,	&	Emotionally.	

If	you	are	interested	in	enrolling	your	child,	please			

contact	Principal	Laurie	Jacobs	at	801-295-5341.	

INTERMOUNTAIN CATHOLIC SECOND COLLECTION 

The 2nd collection taken up after all of the Masses this 

weekend will go towards the shortfall that we are assessed 

by the Diocese for the Intermountain Catholic Newspaper.  

We are assessed for 425 copies of the paper @ $25 per 

copy, which is $10,625.  We have raised a little over $8000 

from your subscriptions and generous second collections.  

We truly appreciate your help and kindness with these 2nd 

collections. 

SAINT JOSEPH HIGH SCHOOL NOW ENROLLING 
*Ranked by the Washington Post in the top 100 for most           
challenging schools in the country 
*Student to teacher ratio is 10:1 
*6 state championships, 10-2nd place state finishes, and 20 regional 
championships 
*AP courses include:  Biology, Calculus, Physics, Spanish, Comput-
er Science, Chemistry, English Language, Statistics, US History 
Please call Kari Lane for enrollment information at 801-394-1515 
or email her at klane@stjosephutah.com 

Saint Olaf Oktoberfest Saturday September 24th! 
Always looking for something new and exciting to try! 
A different food-a game-entertainment! 
Got a suggestion or a connection?  Let us know: 
soliveto@connect2.com or 801-292-6320/801-663-3236 

Militia of the Immaculata (MI) 
In recognition of the Closing Year of the 75th Anniversary Year 
of the Martyrdom of St. Maximilian Kolbe, The Militia of the 
Immaculata (MI) Village at St. Mary Catholic Church, 4050 S 
3900 W, West Haven, will offer a Rite of Consecration for     
Individuals and Families on Sunday, August 14th immediately 
after the 11:30 a.m. Mass followed by a celebratory reception. 
A preparatory teaching on the Total Consecration will take place 
on Sunday, August 7th @ 1:00 p.m.  For more information and to 
register for this free event, please call Donna at 801-898-3821. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING 
The next meeting for the Knights of Columbus will be held 
on Wednesday, August 3rd at 7:00 p.m. 

RELGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS! 
Classes for young people, Grades K-8 and RCIA 
Adapted for Children start Sunday, September 11th at 
10:00 a.m.  Registration will take place after Mass the 
weekends of August 20/21 and August 27/28 in the 
EDP room of the school or you may come to the     
parish office Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.   
Parent must be registered with Saint Olaf Parish to 
enroll their children in Religious Education Classes.  
Please register before the first class! 
Young people who would like to receive the sacra-
ments of Baptism, Eucharist, or Confirmation are   
required to have two (2) years of sacramental prepara-
tion.  Parents-If you have a child in 1st grade or 7th 
grade this year and desire that they receive the Sacra-
ment of the Eucharist in 2nd grade or Sacrament of 
Confirmation in the 8th grade the following year, 
please make sure to register them in our Saint Olaf 
Religious Education program for this coming year. 


